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Isle au Haut Electric Power Company  

Notice of Change in Delivery Rate and Public Hearing 

 

When: Monday, March 10, 2025 at 4:00PM  

Where: Isle au Haut Town Hall 

 

The Isle au Haut Electric Power Company (Cooperative) intends to increase the current delivery 

rate of $ 0.20/kWh to $ 0.22/kWh effective April 1, 2025, as approved by the Board of Directors 

and members at the cooperative’s annual meeting on August 22, 2024.   The rate change will 

increase operating revenues by less than 15% and will help to cover budgeted operating costs 

and reserve requirements.  A customer with a usage of 150 kWh per month will see an increase 

of approximately $ 4.01 or 4.11 % on their monthly bill because of the increase. With only one 

customer class, the cooperative’s rate change affects all members.  The rate increase does not 

affect any other rates or charges.  A public hearing will be held on March 10, 2025 to inform the 

membership of the rate change and to provide an opportunity for the members to be heard.  A 

hearing notice with a description of the rate change is being mailed and emailed to members. A 

Zoom link will be provided as well via email for those not able to attend the hearing. 


